
From: Reesa Rosen   
Sent: April 1, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: File EB-2014-0039 Subject Letter of comment 
 
I am very upset that the Board has approved Enbridge's request to hike gas prices by 
40%. I have recently lost my job after 14 years and I am struggling to find a job despite 
all of my experience. It is impossible to live in Vaughan and afford the cost of living but 
to be slapped with an increase of 40% is just unfathomable. Please reconsider, my 
family will not be able to afford to live here with the situation that we are facing. I am 
pleading along with so many other Ontario residents to please reconsider. 
 
Sincerely 
Reesa Rosen 
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